





24 March 2017 MSH1181-17

Ms Edwina Leonard County Hall Town Centre Tallaght

Dear Ms Leonard

Thank you for your letter concerning bed capacity in Tallaght hospital. I am having the issues you raised examined and I will reply back to you shortly.

I hope this is of assistance to you.

Yours sincerely

Simon Harris T.D. Minister for Health





Cuirfear failte roimh chomhfhreagras i nGaeilge

An Roinn Sláinte Teach Haicín Baile Átha Cliath D02 VW90 Department of Health Hawkins House Dublin

D02 VW90

Fón/Tel (01) 635 4148

R-phost/Emall ministersoffice@health.gov.ie
Sulomh Gréasáin/Web www.health.gov.ie
C Páipéar Athchürsáilte/Printed on Recycled Paper